
April 2018 

 

Dear Educator: 

At C.S.T. Consultants Inc. (CST) we focus on growing and protecting the education savings of hundreds of 

thousands of Canadian families. Registered Education Savings Plans are our only business. Our mission is 

to advocate, develop, deliver and support solutions that will enable every Canadian resident to have 

sufficient financial resources to pursue post-secondary education.  In keeping with that mission, I am 

excited to let you know about an opportunity for students in your school to help support their higher 

education. 

I am asking for your help to promote two scholarship opportunities for your graduating students. They 

are invited to apply for one of two $6,000 scholarships – C.S.T. Consultants Inc. Guruparan and Winsor 

Scholarships.  These scholarships are available annually to two Canadians who are academically gifted, 

well-rounded, and will be pursuing their first undergraduate degree/diploma at a recognized post-

secondary institution.  

This program is aimed at those students whose parents/guardians do not have a post-secondary 

education or received their post-secondary education outside of Canada.   

The Awards Selection Committee will award $6,000 to one successful female applicant for the 

Guruparan Scholarship and $6,000 to one successful male applicant for the Winsor Scholarship, through 

competition.  These awards are in memoriam of Karthiha Guruparan, a bright and determined CST 

summer student, who was on her way to completing her CMA and Bill Winsor, one of our most 

successful and engaged Branch Managers.  

Further information is outlined in the attached application form for the scholarships.  I am confident 

there are students in your school who could qualify for these scholarships.  We would greatly appreciate 

it if you could make the applications available to them or direct them to any of the websites listed: 

www.cst.org or www.scholarshipscanada.com. If you require any assistance or additional information 

please contact Leslie Spaeth at  awards@cst.org or at the number listed below.   

Leslie Spaeth | Executive Assistant to the President and CEO | C.S.T. Consultants Inc. 
Email: leslie.spaeth@cst.org  Website: www.cst.org 
Phone: 416.391.6909  Cell Phone: 647.822.5573  Fax: 416.445.9291   


